












"The entire project 

went well. We always 

enjoy working with, and 

for our great 

customers. We look 

forward to seeing 

the completed project 

next year." 

22 The 2024 June Issue 

Distributing blocks 

with our Bobcat. 

Ready to lower 

onto the new piers. 

Call Us: 361-578-0293 

info@cleggind.com 




